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Encouraging parent participation in the classroom
WE NEED PARENT VOLUNTEERS
Understanding our Differences, a disabilities awareness curriculum, is delivered to all Newton students in grades 3-5 by parent volunteers.   All Lincoln-Eliot parents, regardless of your child’s grade, are invited to participate in this dynamic program.   In Spring, 2016 we will be delivering the following units: 

At least six parents are needed on each of the following dates to help lead activities:

Grade 3 (Deafness/Hard of Hearing):     
Friday, April 8th

9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

Grade 4 (Deafness/Hard of Hearing):  
Thursday, April14th
12:45 – 2:45 p.m.
Grade 5 (Autism Spectrum Disorders):
TBD
 


TBD
There is a 1-2 hour time commitment on the day of the unit and 30-60 minutes to train for the unit at your convenience with on-line materials.  
This is a wonderful opportunity to engage with our students in the classroom.   
Note: You do not have to have a child in one of the grades to participate, please come and learn about this wonderful program!

If you are interested in participating, please contact the L-E parent coordinator, Cathleen Morrison, ccanhc@gmail.com or call 617-699-2977
[image: image1.png]